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Mr. Andrew Brown
Independent Reviewer
 
Attached is the Victorian Perioperative Consultative Council (VPCC) submission to the
independent review on cosmetic surgery.
Working group draft guidelines, for providers and consumers of liposuction are included.
 
Professor David Watters, the chair of the VPCC, can be contacted at  
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Response template for submissions to the Independent review of 
the regulation of medical practitioners who perform cosmetic 
surgery  
 
 
You are invited to have your say about the regulation of medical practitioners (doctors) who perform 
cosmetic surgery by making a submission to this independent review.  

The consultation questions from the consultation paper are outlined below. Submissions can address 
some or all of these questions, and you can include any evidence or examples that you think are relevant.  

Submissions can be emailed to: 

Mr Andrew Brown, Independent Reviewer  
marked ‘Submission to the independent review on cosmetic surgery’ at CSReview@ahpra.gov.au. 

The closing date for submissions is 5.00pm AEST 14 April 2022. 
 

Your details 

Name Professor David Watters 

Organisation (if applicable) Victorian Perioperative Consultative Council 

Email address  
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The term “surgeon” in the medical (as opposed to the veterinary or tree) context should be reserved 
for Fellows of an accredited specialist medical College.  The term “cosmetic surgeon” is confusing 
and sometimes misleading for a member of the general public. A medical practitioner who is entitled 
to use the term “surgeon” should have undergone a minimum of five years supervised training in a 
surgical specialty under one of the accredited specialist medical Colleges (RACS, RANZCO, 
RANZCOG or Dentistry/OMS). 











 

 

 

 

Note from the independent cosmetic surgery review: 

The Victorian Perioperative Consultative Council’s (VPCC) original submission to the independent review 
on 7 April 2022 included draft best practice guidelines for clinicians and those involved in the provision of 
liposuction.  

Subsequent to their original submission, the VPCC advised the review that the guidelines had been 
updated and finalised. 

At the request of the VPCC, the review has agreed to not publish the draft guidelines and instead has 
published the final guidelines as part of the VPCC’s submission. 












































